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November 18, 2022 

 

David Sumner  

Executive Director 

Independent Regulatory Review Commission 

333 Market Street, 14th Floor 

Harrisburg, PA  17120 

 

Re:   Final-form Rulemaking: Water Quality Standard for Manganese and Implementation 

(#7-553/ IRRC # 3260) 

 

Dear Mr. Sumner:                         

 

On October 11, 2022, the Independent Regulatory Review Commission (Commission) 

disapproved the final-form rulemaking referred to as “Water Quality Standard for Manganese 

and Implementation” (#7-553).  Under Section 7(a) of the Regulatory Review Act, an agency 

may withdraw a disapproved regulation from further consideration by the Commission.  With 

this letter, the Environmental Quality Board is withdrawing this final-form regulation. 

 

Please contact me by e-mail at laurgriffi@pa.gov or by telephone at 717.772.3277 if you have 

any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Laura Griffin 

Regulatory Coordinator 
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